
King’s College Parents Association Meeting – OCTOBER 15, 2024

13 people in attendance in-person, 6 people in attendance online

Agenda:

1. Updates

2. Snack Corner

3. Uniform Sale

4. Winter Gala

5. HOGWARTS in Caledon

Updates

Parents’ Association webpage update :
● IT service provider will add the PA policy procedures and meeting minutes within the next 2 weeks

● Mrs. Lord to send IT contact information to Kate so that we can send meeting minutes directly to them

Volleyball Net:

● PA has ordered a new one and will try to replace before Hogwarts

Lunch Lady:

● The Lunch Lady will no longer be delivering lunches on Thursdays due to Pizza Day

Hot Lunch:

● Mrs. Lord looking into other hot lunch options

Snack Corner

● Students showed great enthusiasm during the initial weeks, however there have been challenges in regulating

quantities that students took. There has not been a lot of parent volunteers to help with opening/closing the

snack corner. As a result, for the next while, we will have the snack corner opearate on Fridays only

● A big thank you to all the parents who have donated snacks or monetary donations. Greatly appreciated and

continuing to do so, will help in the success of the snack corner

● PA to write a small paragraph about the snack corner for Mr. Hahn to include in the weekly update. This

paragraph will also include a Google Doc for parents to sign up for donations and opening & closing assignments

Uniform Sale

● A great success! PA made $ 807.96 !!!

● We will plan another sale in March

Winter Gala

● Date of the Winter Gala is Saturday, November 23rd, starting at 6pm

● Ms. X will be sending a formal invitation out to parents w/o October 21st. Responses will be required no

later than November 8th

● Mrs. Lord to see if Mr. Dawson will have his Art students produce holiday cards to purchase

● PA to send final menu to Ms. X, to include in reminder notice to parents

● We will once again be having a Silent Auction at the event. Please send any donations to the school,

attn: Kate Honey



HOGWARTS in Caledon

● Set up is Friday, October 18th, 12pm to approx. 5pm

● All parents assigned rooms must be present on Friday to set up

● All event volunteers to arrive at the school at 9:30 on Saturday morning

● We have already had over $ 1,300 in advance online ticket sales!

● A huge thank you to our corporate sponsors, The Sudan Family and Michael Zammit. We are still accepting

sponsorships until the end of the week. Please contact Kate Honey (katehoney@live.ca) or Darlene Farrow

(farrowdarlene@gmail.com) for more information

● Thank you to Rock Garden Farms for donating all the pumpkins for our event

● Tickets are also available at the door. Parents, please invite all your family & friends!

Next Meeting: Monday, November 11th at 9am, at the school
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